
Hello All, 

 

My name is Brody Salander. I grew hunting all my life even joining my family as soon as I was 

able to walk. As a lifelong resident of North Dakota, the passion for wildlife on this landscape 

fueled my desires to turn it into my career. I have now spent the last 6 years in the wildlife 

profession dedicating my heart and soul to wildlife in North Dakota. I have learned a lot in my 

time here as a wildlife professional and I continue to learn a lot as I perform research in our state 

unveiling information to help us better wildlife populations and management strategies. Enacting 

supplemental use of feeding and baiting into law would jeopardize the abilities of the North 

Dakota Game and Fish Department employees to make sound decisions for the good of the 

people and could impact the deer populations negatively for decades to come. The employees 

and NDGF have worked their entire lives studying, learning, and managing scenarios like this. 

They know what is best for North Dakota hunting even if it means sacrificing short term 

opportunities to bait for the long term, sustainable success of deer populations and future 

hunting. We need to allow them the ability to manage our wildlife so we can utilize the resources 

for years to come.  

 

Thank you, 

Brody Salander 


